

TERM 1: FRIDAY 16 MARCH 2018















COUNSELLORS NETWORKING EVENT

On Thursday 1 March, we hosted an exciting morning tea for health professionals in the neighbouring area.

It was a lovely time to share our vision about enhancing student wellbeing in our community. We invited Occupational Therapists, Psychologists, Speech Pathologists and Doctors who informed us about their services and the ways in which they support young people and families. It was a fantastic opportunity for our wellbeing teams to meet these health professionals and establish and enhance their working relationships. We want to have closer working ties with the professionals in our community to ensure that we all work towards better outcomes for the students. It's all about their future.

Jacoline Petersen

Student Wellbeing Co-ordinator